
 
 

CABPS ELECTS NEW PRESIDENT 
 
TORONTO, ON (June 3, 2019) The Canadian Association of Bariatric Physicians and Surgeons (CABPS) elected Dr. Stephen Glazer of 
Humber River Hospital, Toronto, Ontario as its new President at its recent Annual General Meeting.  Dr. Glazer was previously the 
Association’s Vice President and Conference Chair. 
 
Dr. Stephen Glazer completed his Internal Medicine and Intensive Care Medicine training at the University of Toronto.  In 2010, Dr. 
Glazer was appointed Medical Director for the Bariatric Surgical Program at Humber River Hospital where he was instrumental in 
redeveloping their comprehensive bariatric surgical program, which was later nominated as a Leading Practice by Accreditation 
Canada.  He was also appointed Director of the only hospital based Medical Bariatric Program for the Greater Toronto Area, which 
has seen exponential growth and development due to the significant contributions of its multidisciplinary team of health care 
professionals.  Dr. Glazer is a Diplomat of the American Board of Obesity Medicine. 
 
Dr. Glazer is committed to the treatment of obesity and is involved in various committees through the Ontario Bariatric Network and 
CABPS.  He has a strong interest in program development, quality care initiatives, and physician and allied health education. Dr. 
Glazer’s research interests include perioperative risk assessment and management as well as sleep apnea in obese patients.  

 

Dr. Glazer has been a long-standing member of the CABPS Board of Directors and is succeeding Dr. Laurent Biertho of Laval 
University as CABPS President.   
 
The following individuals were also elected to the CABPS Board of Directors: 
Vice President:  Sharadh Sampath, MD, FRCPC, Richmond, BC 
Past President:  Laurent Biertho, MD, Quebec City, QC 
Treasurer:  Judy Shiau, MD CM, FRCPC, Ottawa, ON 
Secretary:  Pierre Garneau, MD. FRCSC, FACS, FASMBS, Montréal, QC 
 
Directors:  Mehran Anvari, MB BS, PhD, FRCSC, FACS, Hamilton, ON 
   Michel Gagner, MD, FRCSC, FACS, FASMBS, Montréal, QC 
   John Hagen, MD, FRCSC, Toronto, ON 

Dennis Hong, MD, FRCSC, Hamilton, ON 
David Lau, MD, PhD, FRCPC, Calgary, AB 
Simon Marceau, MD, FRCPC, Québec, QC 
Marie-Philippe Morin, MD, FRCPC, Quebec, QC 
Amy Neville, MD, FRCSC, Ottawa, ON 
Radu Pescarus, MD, FRCPC, Montreal, QC 
Sanjeev Sockalingam, MD, FRCPC, Toronto, ON 
Christelle Theriault, MD, FRCSC, Bathurst, NB 

Advisors:  Adam Bryant, BSc., BASc., RD, Hamilton, ON 
Nicolas Christou, MD, FRCSC, Montreal, QC 

 
CABPS represents Canadian specialists interested in the treatment of obesity for the purposes of professional development and 
coordination and promotion of common goals.  In addition to professional development, CABPS works to maintain and improve 
standards of bariatric care in Canada and, through various communications strategies, promotes awareness of the health risks of 
obesity. 
 
For further information, contact: 
Ms. Melonie Hart, Director of Operations 
Canadian Association of Bariatric Physicians and Surgeons 
Tel:  416-491-2886 ext. 236 
Email:  info@cabps.ca 


